
 
Opportunity Youth 



▪ Goal 2 - All students will leave prepared for a successful transition to college and/or 
career as a result of quality programs, services and curriculum. 

▪ 3.1 Improve community outreach and recruitment, including Family Nights at all 
sites.  

▪ 3.2 Develop a program to support student work production and retention, 
including intersession and student recognition. 

▪ 3.3 Develop a program for child care assistance at all sites.  
▪ Goal 3 - In partnership with community and family members, achievement levels will 

increase by engaging students in a rigorous curriculum in an environment that is 
culturally responsive and safe. 

▪ 3.1 Improve community outreach and recruitment, including Family Nights at all 
sites.  

▪ 3.2 Develop a program to support student work production and retention, 
including intersession and student recognition. 

▪ 3.3 Develop a program for child care assistance at all sites.  
 
Map to Future helps students gain college access.  Phil will add College Readiness to the LCAP.  
Counselors have already met with 114 of these students.  Dana Bunnett suggested a bridge to 
college to reduce remediation.  The College Entrance Exam will be given to students upon entry 
and exit to and from OYA to gauge the success of the program.  Students are also 



4. Snell Site - Proposal 
AED enrollment has declined substantially.  As a result, Snell is now available to other 
programs.  AED is also closing Edge/Peak.  They are consolidating all their schools into Sunol.  
OYA, Head Start and Special Education may move into Snell. 
 
5. Site Expansion Workgroup Update 
The workgroup met one time but will restart soon. 
 
6. Probation 
Probation planned to move 18-24 year olds to Juvenile Hall but they have not moved forward 
with this plan.  So the plan to establish an OYA site there hasn’t gotten off the ground. 
 
7. OYA Board Meetings 
OYA Board Meetings are set for June 6, September 17 and December 10 at 4:30 pm.  The April 9 
meeting will start at 10:00 am.  The governance structure will be discussed at the April meeting.  
The proposal is to maintain the Superintendent, 2 SCCOE staff who do not have a conflict of 
interest with OYA, and 2 outside representatives, probably from the Advisory Committee, plus a 
student representative. 
 
8. Marketing 


